
Short Term Accommodation Top
3 Key Changes
Late 2018 the NSW Government announced its intention to make
changes to the laws regulating short term accommodation in
NSW.

The Government proposed to make three key changes to short
term letting laws. In the attached article we take a closer
look at those changes, including:

Code of Conduct
Short Term Accommodation By-laws
Exempt Developments
Comments about the Proposed Amendments
The Wash Up

So, what are the proposed Short Term Letting Changes to the
Law? 

For NSW strata legal or levy collection advice please contact
us here or call 02 9562 1266, we’re happy to assist.
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